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Omicron Hospitality and Leisure Grant 
 
 
Dear Coventry Business, 
 
Shortly before Christmas the Government announced additional support for 
businesses in the hospitality and leisure sectors that were being impacted by the rapid 
spread of the Omicron strain of Coronavirus. Local Authorities are asked to distribute 
this grant on behalf of Government. 
 
The Omicron Hospitality and Leisure Grant is a one off payment for businesses 
occupying a rateable property and eligible businesses will receive grants as follows: 
 

 
 
The Government, through the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial 
Strategy (BEIS), have set out the types of businesses that are eligible to apply for the 
Omicron Hospitality and Leisure Grant and the list is included at the end of this letter. 
 
Importantly, BEIS require Local Authorities to conduct an application process for 
this grant and the Council is not therefore able to make proactive awards based on 
previous applications. The application form is available to complete at 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/coronavirusadvicebusinesses#businessgrants. We are also 
required to make pre-payment checks on all successful applicants – the speed of 
these checks are outside of the Council’s control and this can delay the issue of 
payments. 
 
We aim to make grant payments within 20 days of receiving an application but I would 
ask for your help to ensure we get the money to eligible businesses as quickly as 
possible. Please only submit an application form if you operate within an eligible sector 
(as detailed below) and meet all of the eligibility criteria detailed as part of the 
application process. Please complete the form accurately. Applications from ineligible 
businesses and incorrectly completed application forms will delay payments to eligible 
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businesses. Please only contact us if it is absolutely necessary – time spent answering 
telephone calls and responding to emails reduces our available capacity to process 
grant payments.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help and we will endeavour to get much needed support 
to you as quickly as possible.  
 
BEIS require the application process to close on 28 February 2022 and we must pay 
all grants by 31 March 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Barrie Strain 
Head of Revenues and Benefits 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Eligible business sectors 
 

 
 


